
 

 

 

 

August 2020 Update for the Education Learning Centre 

 

Dear Staff and Families of Como Lake Middle, 

We are writing to let you know that the construction contract for the Education Learning Centre 
has been awarded.  It will be built on the north side of the Winslow Centre/Como Lake Middle 
site.  This work will begin soon and will involve the construction of the new learning centre as 
well parking areas.   

The School District is working closely with the City and the Contractors on ensuring safety, 
building permit, and bylaw protocols are in place. 

Sincerely, 
 
School District # 43 (Coquitlam) 
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